
Grazeley

I visited a workshop to discuss possible development at Grazeley on Saturday.
I explained again that there must be two matters that need resolving before
considering accepting such a development. The Council should need some
reassurance that such a large development would enable the area to say No to
development elsewhere. The government would need to come up with substantial
sums to support major infrastructure investment.

I am also working on the question of how much housing should Wokingham be
expected to take in the next Plan period anyway, and the wider question of
how the government should adjust its national figures down to allow for the
new migration policy they have promised as we leave the EU.

http://www.government-world.com/grazeley/

